
 

Dear parents and carers, 

  

Mr J Anderson, the Year 6 teacher for September, will be coming into school on Tuesday 

11th July to spend the day with Year 5, as part of our work on transition. 

  

Unfortunately, Mr Anderson cannot be in school on the 20th and 21st July when we all 

change for new classes, because he is on residential with his current Year 6 class. 

However, we do have lots of transition activities planned for Year 5 over those two days 

and they will have already had the day to get to know Mr Anderson next Tuesday. 

  

I know he is really looking forward to spending more time with them next week. 

  

Thank you 

  

Mrs K Thomas 
Sent via 
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